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***PUBLIC NOTICE REVISION*** 

 

On March 1, 2019, the Alaska District Corps of Engineers published a Public Notice for 
Department of the Army (DA) permit number POA-2017-00271, for a DA permit 
application from Pebble Limited Partnership to work in navigable waters of the U.S. and 
to discharge fill into waters of the U.S. to facilitate construct an open-pit mine, tailings 

and water storage impoundments, power plants, rock source sites, mineral processing 
facilities, a port facility, roads, ferry terminals, and a natural gas pipeline within multiple 
waterways. The project site is located in southwest Alaska, near Iliamna Lake, 
approximately 200 miles southwest of Anchorage and 60 miles west of Cook Inlet.  

 
The end of the original comment period for this application was scheduled to end on 
May 30, 2019.  The comment period has been extended to July 1, 2019. 

 

All other information contained in the previous notice remains the same.  The previous 
Public Notice can be located at: 
https://www.poa.usace.army.mil/Missions/Regulatory/Public-Notices/ 
Please bring this announcement to the attention of anyone you know who is or may be 

interested.  Please contact Shane McCoy at (907) 753-2715, toll free from within Alaska 
at (800) 478-2712, by fax at (907) 753-5567, or by email at 
poaspecialprojects@usace.army.mil if further information is desired concerning this 
notice. 
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